THE SUPS SUPPORTER

STEVENAGE UNDERWATER PHOTOGRAPHIC SOCIETY

NOTES OF MEETING HELD ON

TUESDAY 10 February 2015
INTRODUCTION

The Chairman, Neil Major, welcomed all to the meeting.  Approximately 18 members attended the meeting.  Neil made the usual announcements re health and safety and welcomed new members and guests.
We welcomed the new members of the committee, Neil Major and Alison Pettitt as Secretary.

After explaining the programme for the evening, Neil announced the following:
1. He reminded any members who have not already done so to pay their subs for 2015 of £20 to the Treasurer Dave Collins.
2. Trips:
· SUPS – Ken Sullivan: Egypt 7-14 and 14-21 June.

· Ken’s Bali trip in October is now full.

· SSAC – Ray Allen - September 22-24 (midweek) Farne Islands £35 per day.

· Charles Hood Blue Shark Trip in Cornwall rib diving £700+cost of 1 night stay, min 4 people required.

· BSOUP Splash-in 5-6 September – open to all

3. The Focus On for March is “Black and White” (10/03), and for April “Blue” (14/04).

4. The next committee meeting is arranged for Tuesday 28th April.

5. In the summer the Arts Guild have invited us to display pictures for the Stevenage Festival.  Ken has very kindly attended a meeting on our behalf and as a result we have space for at least 13 “A3” pictures in the Pi Bistro & Gallery.  Please submit a maximum of 3 pictures, these may include previous competition pictures, and need to be uploaded in the usual way by 10 March 2015.  JPEG format is required initially but you may be asked to send a larger file if needed for printing.

6. The competition for May will be a knockout completion.  We need as many pictures  as possible for this to be a success so it would be excellent if as many club members as possible can enter.  Pictures are displayed in pairs and a quick vote selects one to go through to the next round, eventually deciding between the final two pictures.  Some luck is involved depending on which pictures are drawn together.  As usual pictures need to be a maximum of 1-2MB uploaded in the usual way, with a maximum of 6 per person.
SUPS Annual Photographic Competition for 2015

Categories:

· British Underwater Projected Image

There were 18 entries

1st Lundy Seal by Danny King

2nd Guillemot St Abbs by Ken Sullivan

3rd Smile by Dave Baker

4th Lundy Jelly by Paul Pettitt

· British Underwater Print

There were 7 entries

1st Seal by Ken Sullivan
2nd Dahlia Anemone by Bob Allen
3rd Stoney Cove Pike by Danny King
4th Cuttlefish by Bob Allen
· Overseas Underwater Projected Image

There were 32 entries

1st Shark by Dave Baker

2nd Say Ah by Dave Baker

3rd Citron Goby Dahab Red Sea by Bob Allen

4th Anthea Swarm by George Stergios

· Overseas Underwater Print

There were 19 entries

1st Baby Lionfish by Paul Pettitt
2nd Snowflake Moray by Bob Allen
3rd Sweepers & Grouper by Ken Sullivan
4th Cuttlefish by Danny King
· Above Water Print 

There were 16 entries

1st Swanage Pier by Alison Pettitt
2nd Gannet by George Stergios
3rd Under Swanage Pier by Alison Pettitt
Joint 4th 

Scottish Riviera by George Sergios
Miniature Diver by Paul Pettitt

The Ships Come In by Jerry Harris

NEXT MEETING

The next meeting will be on 10 March 2015 at The Arts Centre on Roaring Meg, Stevenage, commencing at 8.00 pm and will include: 
The photo theme for the Focus On is Black and White
Hope to see you there!
A SUPS SUPPORTER!

